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Mr. President,

My delegation warmly welcomes the delegation of Namibia and we
thank them for the national report and comprehensive presentation.

We congratulate the significant achievements made by Namibia in
implementing the recommendations received from the first cycles of UPR.

We are delighted to note that Namibia has launched the National
Human Rights Action Plan for the period 2015-19. We welcome the measures
taken to ensure the right to education for all children including the adoption of
a series of policies to create all-inclusive education system and the abolishment
of the compulsory financial parental contribution to the School Development
Fund to make primary education more accessible.

My dele gation would like to recommend that Namibia continues its efforts
to ensure the right to education for all people.

Finally, Mr. President, we wish Namibia a successful UPR.

| thank you, Mr. President.



